
Strictly Business 

Great Day at SJCC 
The Assistant Superintendent's Meeting held in July at San Jose Country Club was superb. Jeff Steen and Steve Byrne 
shared their wisdom and advice on becoming a first- time superintendent. Pat Gross was on board with his valuable 
"Turf Tips." Host Assistant Superintendent Mitch Tankersley kept the whole program rolling. Winners of the compli-
mentary registrations to the NCGA Assistant Superintendent Boot Camp were Jason Goss and Leon Alvarez. Congratu-
lations guys! Naturally, Jason Green, Mitch Tankersley and staff had the course in excellent shape. Thank you to our 
sponsors: Danny Ramos - DHR Construction, Sal Sorbello - Reed Equipment Co. and Mike Ravel - Verdicon. 

A Gentlemen and a Scholar 
The annual Scholarship Tournament held at Stanford University Golf Course was a smashing success. Thank you to all 
our sponsors and event contributors. Special thanks go out to Tournament Chairmen Len Tallow and John Holmquist 
for putting it all together in grand style. Host Superintendent Ken Williams, CGCS, and staff provided excellent course 
conditions. Daniel Dalske, Assistant Superintendent Intern at California Club was present as a scholarship recipient. 
Daniel will be a senior at California Polytechnic State University in San Luis Obispo this fall. Congratulations Daniel. 
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Vince Keats 
Napa Valley Country Club 

Well Represented 
We are fortunate to have two members of our association running for positions on the GCSAA Board of Directors. Incumbent Gary Carls, CGCS, makes a bid for a 
second two-year term and Pat Finlen, CGCS, is also running for one of the open slots on the board. Gary is past president of both the GCSANC and CGCSA. Pat is 
Past-President of the GCSANC and currently serving as president of the CGSCA. Both men are excellent candidates and we give our total support to each. With both 
Gary and Pat in office, California will be well represented! 

Remember 
In our profession we are fortunate to be able to play some great courses that otherwise would be inaccessible. Remember, no matter where you go that you are an 
ambassador to the association and the profession. Represent us well. 

Coming Up 
Oakland A's BBQ - September 29 - Clay Wood, host 

GCSANC / Sierra Nevada Joint Meeting - October 24 at Silverado C.C. - William Hamilton, CGCS, Host Superintendent 

Superintendent's Institute - November 14 & 15 at Seascape G.C. -

Michael McCraw, Host Superintendent 

J. Arnaz Tree Movers 
We guarantee the success of the tree 

transplant for one year... or well 
transplant another in its place! 

We own state-of-the-art tree moving equipment 
including, 65" and 90" hydraulic tree spades 

that allow for the transplanting of any tree 
without damaging the fragile root system... 

successfully!!! 

We are experts in transplanting trees and have 
serviced over 36 bay area golf courses within 
a span of five years. Our 1st golf course was 

Ridgemark in 1972, over 30 years ago! 

You may have seen our work without realizing 
it around the Bay Area, possibly at Great 

America or maybe at our State's Capitol in 
Sacramento and most recently near SBC Park, 

home of the San Francisco Giants. 

Call John Arnaz and let the TREE PROS perform 
their tree moving magic on your next project!" 

J. Arnaz Tree Movers 
"Protecting the integrity of your Golf Course for years to come." 

Visit our web at: www.treemovingexperts.com 
1593 Koch Lane • San Jose • California 

Ph: (408)266-1717 • Fx: (408)264-1717 
State Contractor Lic.#: 472305 

http://www.treemovingexperts.com

